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Running the District ...

March is the month that Rotary 
celebrates Literacy, particularly the 
many programs carried out by local 
clubs and the Rotary Foundation to 
promote basic education and lit-
eracy.  Without a doubt, increas-
ing basic education and literacy 
in our local communities benefits 
everyone.  Countless social and 
economic problems we face today 
are traceable to shortfalls, even 
outright failures, in this area.

Many of our Rotary clubs in Dis-
trict 6950 have undertaken pro-
grams to support basic education 
and literacy, including:

- Programs to provide dic-
tionaries to children, espe-
cially third graders

- Mentoring programs in lo-
cal schools

- Recognition of outstand-
ing students, as well as stu-
dents who have made sub-
stantial progress.

Beyond this, many individual Ro-

tarians are providing a range of sup-
port and services to local schools 
in the four counties that comprise 
District 6950.  All of these programs 
help to strengthen local schools.  A 
literate, educated citizenry is es-
sential for the health of every local 
community.  Our local clubs are 
supporting basic education and lit-
eracy in so many ways.

In support of local club efforts, 
District 6950 has established a Dis-
trict Literacy Committee, chaired 
by Pat Bauer of the RC of Dune-
din.  The task of this committee is 
to provide support to local clubs in 
efforts to promote basic education 
and literacy.  As your club begins 
planning for the upcoming 2012-
13 Rotary year, I encourage you 
to share what your club has been 
doing in this area, as well as learn 
about what other clubs have been 
doing.   A great way to do this is 
to ask your club president to share 
what your club has been doing in 
basic education and literacy with 
the other clubs in your area.  Club 
presidents meet monthly.  This is 
also a great way to learn best prac-
tices from other clubs.

The Rotary Foundation has six ar-
eas of focus, one of which is basic 
education and literacy.   It promotes 
education and literacy by:

Ensuring that children 1.	
have access to quality ba-
sic education
Reducing gender dispar-2.	
ity in education
Increasing adult literacy3.	
Strengthening the capac-4.	
ity of communities to sup-
port basic education and 

literacy
Supporting studies related 5.	
to basic education and lit-
eracy.

The other five areas of focus for 
the Rotary Foundation are:

Peace and conflict resolu-1.	
tion
Disease prevention and 2.	
treatment
Water and sanitation3.	
Maternal and child 4.	
health
Economic and commu-5.	
nity development.

In the future, the Foundation will 
concentrate its efforts only in these 
six areas.  Our top priority, polio 
eradication, relates to at least two 
of these six areas, and one can ar-
gue that it covers even more.

Speaking of the Rotary Founda-
tion, I want to encourage you, your 
family members, and fellow club 
members to attend the District Ro-
tary Foundation Dinner on March 
22.  The event will be held at Heri-
tage Springs Country Club in Trinity.  
There will be a cocktail hour begin-
ning at 6 pm, followed by a din-
ner at 7 pm.  Our featured speaker 
will be PDG Brent Williams from 
Gainesville.  In addition to a fine 
meal and program, we’ll be taking 
time to recognize the effort of in-
dividual Rotarians and clubs from 
around our district on behalf of the 
Rotary Foundation.  The cost of the 
event will be $ 35/person.  You can 
sign up at dacdb.com.

I look forward to welcoming you 
to the District Foundation Recogni-
tion Dinner.
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District Calendar

Saturday, March 10th 6pm
No Limit Texas Hold Em Poker 
Tournament - Seven Springs  
No prize money of any value 
will be awarded
Tickets $40 per player/ $20 per 
spectator.  Price includes heavy 
hors d’oeuvres, snacks and two 
complimentary drink tickets.
Call 727-534-0169 or e-mail   
taraoconnor@verizon.net

Thursday, March 22nd 6pm
Foundation Recognition Dinner
District 6950 Annual Foundation 
Recognition Dinner
Heritage Springs Country Club
11345 Robert Trent Parkway
Trinity, FL 34655

Saturday, March 24th
Shrimpa-Palooza - 10:30am
Join The Rotary Club of Homo-
sassa Springs for Mardi Gras 
Homosassa Style! A Parade 
down Yulee Drive and then the 
event kicks into full gear with 
live bands, lots of food and 
plenty of vendors to visit. Come 
enjoy some great seafood, live 
music and all the fun you can 
handle!

Saturday, March 24th
34th Annual Rotary Club of 
Brooksville Radio Auction
Over $40,000.00 worth of new 
merchandise and services 
donated by local businesses will 
be auctioned off. Between the 
hours of 12:30 PM and 6:30 

PM. The Auction is broadcast on 
the WWJB 1450 AM and WXJB 
99.9 FM radio stations. Those with 
a computer can also listen online.
If you wish to get involved by 
making a donation, you can go to 
www.brooksvillerotary.org  A list of 
items up for auction can be viewed 
online  The phone number to place 
your bid on the day of the auction 
is 352-754-2500. 

Saturday, March 24th - 7pm
Vines, Hops and Berries (a tasty 
event) Tarpon Springs
Cypress Run Golf Club
2669 St. Andrews Blvd.
Tarpon Springs

Saturday, March 31st, 12:30pm
Pinellas Park Club Bowlathon
Seminole Lanes 
8668 Park Blvd. Seminole, FL
727-392-2271, 727-397-6490
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On the morning of February 8 when people began arriving at Ruth Eckerd Hall in 
Clearwater, it was clear that the District 6950 fund-raising partnership project with 
Sandler Training was a success.

The event, which attracted about 90 Rotarians and friends from throughout the 
District.  The venture with Sandler was well worth doing for a lot of reasons: 1)  it pro-
vided ample networking opportunities in the plenary, meal and break out sessions; 

2) sales skills were 
identified, honed and 
revitalized through an 
exciting session by Jim 
Marshall, of Sandler, 
and taken over by his 
partner Clint Babcock; 
3) an animated man-
agement discussion, 
moderated by Mar-
shall, gave about 30 
attendees in a breakout 
session the chance to 
share problems, tech-
niques, victories and 
horror stories with 
peers and; 4) more 
than $18,000 was sent 

to The Rotary Foundation to benefit Polio Plus.  Not a bad day’s work.
The week after the event, Marshall, DG Carl Treleaven and Monte Trammer, pro-

gram coordinator, met to review strengths and weaknesses of the project.  Planning, 
which began last July, started early enough but the core group was too small. Any fu-
ture effort, it was agreed, would benefit from a district-wide team of Rotarians famil-
iar with Sandler’s 
programs and 
able to stress the 
benefit of the 
training above 
and beyond the 
financial benefit 
going to The Ro-
tary Foundation.

It also was 
clear that an op-
portunity was 
missed to en-
courage clubs to 
provide scholar-
ships to the event 
for staff members 
and executives of 
not-for-profit pro-
gram they already 
support. Sending non-profit leaders to the training would provide them a benefit 
their meager budgets often do not, enhance their work with constituent groups and 
further enhance the clubs’ involvement with community organizations. 

Conversations are already underway to determine whether the event will occur 
again in 2013.  The initial effort was quite a success and, for that, we say Congratula-
tions! and Thank You!

Sandler Training

Photos by Tom Bailey (Seven Springs Rotary Club)

Jim Marshall, President, Strategic 
Sales Solutions (Sandler) addressing the 
group.

Carl Treleaven in conversation with an attendee.

Workshop participants Julie Daniels (Clearwater East) and Larry 
Heinkel (St. Petersburg) in an exercise being led by Marshall.
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Pinellas Park Ro-
tary Club served Tues-
day Night Dinner at 
the Ronald McDonald 
House in St. Petersburg 
on Jan. 31st.

Chairman Ken Bray 
spearheaded a group of 
Pinellas Park Rotarians 
to serve a Hamburger 
and Brats dinner for 
over 40 families at the 
St. Petersburg Ronald 
McDonald House com-
plete with Salad, Baked 
Beans, Fruit Compote, 
Macaroni & Cheese and assorted desserts. 

All of the food was cooked and served by the Rotarians, their family & friends: 
Yvonne & Kevin Fay, Georgia Bray, Phil & Carolyn Burns, Kent Clouser, Dorothy 
Gilbert, Pete Hervey, Jerry & Joan Krauss, Kenny Krauss & grandson, Kaden, Gerry 
and Isobel Luckett, Christine & daughter, Mackenzie Patel, Theresa Pinnix, Phyllis 
Tellor and Don Vauiso.

Dinner at the Ronald 
McDonald House

It was the first of hopefully many 
Spelling Bee fundraisers  whose pro-
ceeds were to benefit Eckerd Youth 
Academy (EYA).   Brooksville Rotary 
Club members, along with many other 
supporters,  accepted the challenge.  
The Rotary team did not win, but had 
fun and were proud participants!  We 
blamed our loss on the Master of Cer-
emony, Royce Decker, for his accent 
and our own somewhat restricted vo-
cabulary.  Ha!  Ha!  

Pictured here (L-R) are Brooksville 
Rotarians: Gretchen Pingley;   Stephen 
Barocas; Terry Weaver; and Brande 
Sanders.  Other Rotarians involved 
included  EYA Board Members; Chris 
Scavuzzo and Dan Bohman.

The Rotary Club of New Port Richey led the charge in creating a community effort 
to help promote World Rotary Day on February 23rd.   The committee that worked 
on this project consisted of New Port Richey Rotarians -Bill Bunting, Laura Kinkead 
and Marilynn deChant.    

 The primary focus for this first year effort was to contact the various governmental 
agencies for proclamations or resolutions recognizing World Rotary Day in Pasco 

County and its various clubs.   Other res-
olutions received and presented to club 
President Don Cadle: Florida State Senate 
from State Sen. Mike Fasano and House of 
Representatives from State Representative 
Richard Corcoran.  Also proclamations 
were presented from the City of New Port 
Richey’s City Council and the City of Port 
Richey’s City Council.  

To build more awareness about Rotary 
in the community, Committee Chair Bill 
Bunting asked all club members to wear 
their pins or shirts with the Rotary em-

blem on World Rotary day and to feel free to engage others in conversation about 
what Rotary does in our world as well as our communities.   Other Pasco County 
Rotary Clubs were also asked to participate in this effort.  An article in the local 
paper featured an article about World Rotary Day and the contributions of all 14 
clubs in Pasco. 

Photo: Rotarian Bill Bunting and Pasco County Commissioner Jack Mariano – On 
February 22nd when Commissioner Jack Mariano read the proclamation at the New 
Port Richey Rotary club meeting.

Pasco County Clubs Celebrate World Rotary Day



The Governor’s Newsletter 2012

— 5 —

Rotary Youth Exchange

On February 5th, the District 6950 Ro-
tary Youth Exchange (RYE) students went 
on a kayaking activity in Crystal River in 
Citrus County where they were hosted by 
the publisher of the Chronicle Newspa-
per and his wife at their home on Kings 
Bay. Gerry Mulligan (the Publisher) is a 
long time member of the Crystal River 
Rotary Club and agreed to have all 12 
RYE students come to his home and en-
joy an afternoon on the water. The activ-
ity was organized by Inverness Rotarian 
Lace Blue-McLean. They were on the 
river in their kayaks for a couple of hours 
and went to “Three Sister’s Springs” a 
sanctuary for the protected Manatee that 
come there in the winter to seek warm 
water. After kayaking everyone enjoyed 
a pizza party on the back deck of the 
Mulligan’s home. They caught up on the 
latest news about how the students ex-
changes were going. 

Each month the District RYE program 
tries to have an activity to bring the stu-
dents together from the 4 counties in the 

District to enjoy time together and com-
pare notes on how the exchanges are 
progressing. In January, all 8 inbound 
students went to The Florida Keys for 
four days to “Seacamp” to learn about 
the environment under water and have 
fun swimming in the crystal clear water 
of the Keys. For the kayaking activity, 
the 3 newly selected outbound students 
were included and got to meet the 8 
inbound students, several of whom are 
from countries that the outbounds will 
be going to in August for a year of school 
as part of their exchange. In March, 
there are plans for all 12 of them to have 
a lunch at the Thai Wok Restaurant in 
St. Petersburg, which is owned by the 

parents of one of 
the new outbound 
students, Tinson 
Nhon, who will be 
going to Belgium 
in August. Since 
the restaurant will 
be closed on a 
Saturday for this 
activity, there will 
be plenty of space 
for other Rotarians 
from around the 
District to attend 
the lunch (Dutch 
Treat) and interact 
with the students 
to learn more 
about the program. 
Anyone interested 
in attending should 
contact RYE Dis-
trict 6950 Chair-
man Doug Lobel 
at 352-400-0540. 
Next month, the 8 
inbound students 

will be going on the District Cruise to 
Mexico (April 19th to 23rd). Rumor has 
it they will be putting on a skit to en-
tertain all the Rotarians at one of the 
gatherings during the cruise. The month 
of May is still open, so if any Rotar-
ian would like to offer some activity let 
Doug Lobel know. Pictured from left to 
right are: Ross Guju outbound to Brazil, 
Rafael Granada inbound from Ecuador, 
Lucas Esteves summer short term with 
the country still to be determined, Vic-
toria Humblet inbound from Belgium, 
Paphada Pongsuttiyakorn inbound from 
Thailand, Maria Kotova inbound from 
Russia, Jessica Kamsteeg inbound from 
The Netherlands, Kaitlynn Fisher out-
bound to Slovakia, Tinson Nhon out-
bound to Belgium and Beatriz Giaco-
mini inbound from Brazil. Not pictured 
but attending the activity were: Carolina 
Junqueira inbound from Brazil and Jo-
seline Aguirre Cevallos inbound from 
Peru.

All the inbound students will begin re-
turning home in June and the outbounds 
will be making final preparations to 
leave for their country assignments. Also 
in August the 3 current outbound RYE 
students (Rachael Perry in Japan, Carlos 
Ojeda in Italy and Quinn Rudolph in Po-
land) will begin returning from their year 
abroad to begin the transition back into 
our American society. However, as any 
exchange student will tell you, they are 
not the same people as when they began 
their adventure last year. 

For more information on Rotary Youth 
Exchange go to www.ryeflorida.org and 
for a exciting program for your Rotary 
Club Meeting you can e-mail Doug Lo-
bel at dlobel@tampabay.rr.com.

On February 10, 2012 at a regular meeting of the Rota-
ry Club of Port Richey, Deputy Foundation Chair for West 
Pasco, Wayne Berryhill, presented  recognition to four new 
Foundation Benefactors for the Port Richey Club.  Pictured 
from left to right are Paul Harris fellow Michelle Palisi and 
Paul Harris Fellow Susie King  and Deputy Wayne Berryhill 
presenting....not pictured are  PHF Alfred (Al) Heiler and 
PHF Robert (Rob Aguis.

According to Rotarian Berryhill, “with the induction of 
these 4 members to the Benefactor status, the Rotary Club of 
Port Richey has 12 Foundation Benefactors.  All have been 
added to the roles of Foundation Benefactors since the 2010 
Rotary year.”
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One of 
Rotary In-
ternational’s 
guiding prin-
ciples is that 
one’s voca-
tion should 
be honored as 
an avenue of 
service to the 

community.  Seminole Lake Rotary has 
chosen Nancy Giles to be honored as the 
Business Person of the Quarter for her 
social activism in the Seminole Commu-
nity.  She is the VP of Business Relations 
for PARC and is President-Elect of the 
Greater Seminole Area of Commerce.  
She has used her vocation as an active 
avenue of service to her community.

Pictured: (L-R): Nancy Giles, Rotary 
President Wayne Reynolds

For the eighth year, Derby Lane has hosted Rotary Goes to the Dogs for S4TL.  
S4TL is a week long leadership program held at the Florida Southern College in 
Lakeland in mid June every year.  150 high school Juniors are chosen from nearly 
every high school from Crystal River to Marco Island.  They are immersed in leader-
ship training which will help  them to be effective leaders in their Senior year and 
beyond.  The overall cost for this week long program is $100,000 and although each 
student is sponsored by a Rotary Club with a $500 “tuition” fee, part of the $25,000 
shortfall in costs is made up by the assistance of Derby Lane.

Over 250 Rotarians and their guests attended Derby Lane on February 18th where 
they ate lunch and watched the 15 greyhound races and were able to mingle with 
Rotarians from the entire West Coast of Florida while helping raise the additional 
funds needed for the program.  

The sixth race was designated the Rotary District Governor’s Race, won by grey-
hound Call Me Ishmael.  Pictured from L-R: Gene Stern, event Chair; District Gover-
nor Carl Treleaven; Jeff Fee, S4TL Program Director; Trainer Catherine D’Arcy; Sean 
Smith, leadout; District 6890 Governor Alan Feldman; Doug Meyer, Chairman of 
S4TL.

Derby Lane Supports Rotary’s Seminar for Tomorrow’s Leaders (S4TL)

Nancy Giles honored as 
Business Person of the Quarter

Rotary Club of East Lake Sunrise Presents
6th Annual Charity Car Show & Community Festival

Saturday, April 28, 2012: Palm Harbor, FL 
 John Chesnut Sr. Park, 2200 East Lake Road, Palm Harbor, FL.  

Presented by the Rotary Club of East Lake Sunrise and the YMCA of North Pinellas’ Healthy Kids Day event.  

Fun for the entire family and free for spectators!  DJ, live music, exhibitions by Pinellas County Sheriff’s Of-
fice, East Lake Fire & Rescue, Students of East Lake H.S., and lots of activities for the kids throughout the day.  

Food, raffle, and more.  

A judged show with over 50 trophies awarded. Show hours 9:00 am – 3:00 pm, vehicle registration ending at noon.  

Open to all show cars and trucks.  
Pre-registration by April 15 - $15, Day of show - $20.  

All money raised goes to charity!  

Donations are greatly appreciated with many sponsorships available, including exhibition tents and other opportunities 
with far reaching exposure.  Visit www.EastLakeRotary.org for more information, registration forms, and secure on-line 

registration.   For more info, contact Howard at info@eastlakerotary.org or Rich at (727) 644-7972. 
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Brooksville, FL  February 21, 2012. Judge Lisa Herndon was 
inducted February 21 by Ed Hobin.  Karen Nicolai was her 
sponsor.   Lisa was a member of the Brooksville Rotary Club in 
2005-2006 when she was a prosecutor in Hernando County.  
She was reassigned to the Ocala State Attorney’s office and 
joined a Rotary club there.  She was recently appointed Cir-
cuit Judge in Hernando County, so she is re-joining Brooksville 
Rotary.  

Pictured here are (L-R):  Karen Nicolai (Clerk of Court); Lisa 
Herndon; and Ed Hobin (retired).

The Schwettman Interact Club donated $100 to Pure 
Water for the World (PWW) to help kids and families in 
Honduras.  Trinity Rotary matched it and it will be added 
to a NY/Honduras matching grant to total about $500 
which is enough to provide water filters, latrines, educa-
tion and training to a family in Honduras. 

 Schwettman Education Center is a voluntary educa-
tional program the district provides for students who have 
violated School Board policy, have seriously disrupted the 
learning environment of the school, and have been rec-
ommended for expulsion from a school.  Schwettman pro-
vide a positive, intensive behavior change program staffed 
with a full-time Student Services Support team that targets 
teaching coping and survival skills and assists students in 
developing a positive attitude toward learning, the school 
environment, school staff, and their peers.

The four current members of this club have done a great 
job so far this year. These young people are overcoming 
great obstacles and they have worked very hard to raise 
money for PWW. Recognition for something like this has 
the potential to change the lives of these kids forever.

Dade City News

Rotarians across the world are kept up-
to-date with a variety of topics at their 
weekly meetings.  Locally, Dade City 
Sunrise Rotary had two diverse speakers 
pass on interesting information at their 7 
a.m. meetings. 

Dr. Jen Chatfield recently visited Mad-
agascar to study the Lemur habitat of that 
area.  The Lemurs live on a neighboring 

island and have been inhabitants of that 
island for a long time--even before the 
monkeys.  They are wonderful animals 
and easy to work with.  It was quite a 
rich and enlightening experience for our 
local veterinarian and one many of the 
Rotarians would enjoy having.   

She also told about the extreme pov-
erty of the people in Madagascar to the 
extent that most have no shoes and have 
never owned any.  They are generally a 
very happy people and most friendly.

On another occasion, the Sunrise club 
was honored to have Scott Black, Mayor 
of Dade City, talk about the future plans 
for the Dade City community.  Many 
changes have been made in the City but 
more good things are coming.  

The City Council has been working 
closely with the Chamber of Commerce 
and Main Street to improve areas in 
the City.  These groups work with other 
government bodies to acquire grants to 
help underwrite the costs in addressing 

the prob-
lem areas.  
Sprucing up 
downtown 
as well as 
the Bypass 
corridor is 
a constant 
chal lenge 
but brings 
about a 
del ight ful 
result to 
the City.   Mayor Black’s intention is to 
preserve the “hometown” feeling for all 
who come to Dade City.   

 Sunrise Rotary is a Breakfast Club and 
meets every Thursday at 7 a.m. except 
for the 1st Thursday of the month when 
they meet at 4:45 p.m. at the Kokopelli 
Restaurant, Dade City.  Visitors are al-
ways welcome….

Photos:  Scott Black, Jean Nathe;  Ca-
mille Hernandez, Dr. Jen Chatfield

Schwettman Interact Club 
donates to 

Pure Water for the World

mailto:scottrotary@yahoo.com
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Meeting locations have been updated.
Please refer to this list when checking on club meeting days and locations.

District 6950 Attendance for January 2012 & Club Meeting Location
Club Members Members 

Current
A v e r a g e 
Attend % Meeting Location

Belleair 37 35 93 Thu. Noon - Belleair Country Club (25 Belleview Rd.)
Brooksville 47 46 81 Tue. Noon - Brooksville Country Club (23446 Links Drive)
Central Citrus County 34 31 76.86 Wed. 7:30am - Black Diamond Country Club (St. Rd. 491, Lecanto)
Clearwater 118 111 65.63 Wed. 12:15pm - Belleair Country Club
Clearwater at Feathersound 24 17 81.3 Wed. 5:30pm -  Venue (2675 Ulmerton Rd., Clearwater)
Clearwater Beach 28 25 71.3 Thu. 12:15pm - The Wave (inside Shephards Beach Resort, on Gulfview Blvd.)
Clearwater East 40 39 68 Fri. Noon - Church of the Good Samaritan (2165 Coachman Rd. Clearwater)
Crystal River 51 51 79.47 Mon. 12:15pm - Plantation Inn and Golf Resort
Crystal River-Kings Bay 49 50 81.25 Wed. 12:15pm - Cafe on the Avenue (Citrus Avenue, Crystal River)
Dade City 48 46 64.13 Mon. 12:15pm - Dade City Business Center  (John Hornbuckle Meeting Rm, 3rd Fl.)
Dade City Sunrise 22 22 72.73 Thu. 7:00am - Kafe Kokopelli (Meridan and Live Oak)
Dunedin 53 58 75.76 Tue. 12:15pm - Church of Good Shepherd (629 Edgewater Dr.)
Dunedin North 58 54 71.1 Wed. 7:30am - Dunedin Country Club (1050 Palm Blvd.) 
Dunedin Waterside 23 24 62.5 Wed. 6:30pm -Pan Y Vino (369 Main Street, Dunedin)
East Lake Sunrise 23 26 72.12 Thu. 7:30am - East Lake Woodlands CC (1055 East Lake Woodlands Pkwy.)
Gulf Beaches 30 25 80 Tue. 12:15pm - Treasure Island Yacht & Tennis Club (400 Treasure Island Causeway)
Holiday 50 52 69.75 Tue. Noon - IHOP (U.S. Hwy. 19, NPR)
Homosassa Springs 20 21 58.4 Thu. 7am - Luigi’s (4538 Suncoast Blvd. - US19)
Hudson 23 23 86.69 Thu. Noon - CARES Enrichment Center (12417 Clock Tower Pkwy. Hudson, Bayonet Pt.)
Indian Rocks Beach 36 36 81.25 Wed. 7:15am Jimmy Guana’s Restaurant, Holiday Inn Harborside (401 2nd St.)
Inverness 64 64 72.5 Tue. Noon -  Inverness Family Restaurant (727 US 41 S, Inverness)
Land O’Lakes 14 13 84 Mon. 12:15pm - Hungry Harry’s Lake House (3116 Land O Lakes Blvd.)
Largo 35 40 75.63 Mon. Noon - Alfano’s Restaurant (1702 Clwtr/Largo Rd.)
New Port Richey 132 133 81.66 Wed. 12:15pm - Spartan Manor (6121 Massachusetts Avenue)
Oldsmar/East Lake 22 17 61.76 Thu. 12:15pm - Daddy’s Grill (Tampa Rd.)
Palm Harbor 15 16 87.5 Wed. 12:15pm - Carabbas (33983 U.S. 19 N Palm Harbor 34684)
Pinellas Feather Sound 13 13 88.46 Tue. 5:30pm - Liberty Lanes (Largo)
Pinellas Park 29 29 87.25 Thu. 12:15pm - Banquet Masters (8100 Park Blvd.)
Port Richey 33 32 77.97 Fri. Noon - Whiskey River Sports Grill (5235 Limestone Drive, PR)
Rotary E-Club of SE USA 38 38 81.58 Anytime at www.rotaryeclub34.org
Safety Harbor 13 10 80.49 Fri. 7:30am - Safety Harbor Spa (105 N Bayshore Dr.) 
San Antonio 16 14 49.28 Tue. Noon - Tampa Bay Golf & Country Club (St. Rd. 52)
Seminole 62 64 83.75 Wed. 12:15pm - Lake Seminole Golf & Country Club (6100 Augusta Blvd.)
Seminole Lake 33 31 73.02 Fri. 7:15am - Freedom Square Seminole, Roskamp Auditorium
Seven Springs 53 51 69.8 Thu. 7:30am - Seven Springs Country Club (3535 Trophy Blvd.)
Spring Hill 13 14 88.1 Thu. 7:45am - IHOP Restaurant (US19)
Spring Hill Central 22 21 47 Thu. 12:15pm at Silverthorn Country Club (Brooksville)
St. Petersburg 111 106 63.25 Fri. Noon - Orange Blossom Catering (220 4th St. N)
St. Petersburg Mid-Town Missing 31 31 Wed. Noon - St Petersburg College ( All State Center- Pinellas Room)
St. Petersburg Sunrise 30 31 85.16 Tue. 7:45 am - St. Petersburg Yacht Club (11 Central Ave)
St. Petersburg Sunset 27 27 68.52 Thu. 6:00 pm - The Hilton St. Petersburg Bayfront (333 First St. south St. Petersburg)
St. Petersburg West 33 27 69.03 Wed. 7:45am - Treasure Island Tennis & Yacht Club (400 Island Causeway, Treasure Island)
Sugarmill Woods-Citrus County 19 17 94.12 Tue. 5:00pm - Sugarmill Woods Country Club (Homosassa)
Tarpon Springs 78 83 72.41 Thu. 12:15pm - Tarpon Springs Yacht Club (350 S. Spring Blvd.)
Trinity 74 70 67.03 Fri. 12:15pm - Heritage Springs Country Club
Wesley Chapel 44 46 52.26 Wed. 12:15pm - Pagelli’s Italian Restaurant  (Wiregrass Mall in Wesley Chapel)
Wesley Chapel Sunrise 11 9 96.97 Fri. 7:15am - Lexington Oaks Golf Club (26133 Lexington Oaks Blvd. off SR 54 near I-75)
Zephyrhills 44 42 70.63 Thu. 12:15pm - Zephyrhills Rotary Youth building (Shepard Park)
Zephyrhills Daybreak 28 36 110 Wed. 7:00am - First United Methodist Church (38635 Fifth Ave, Zephyrhills)

Welcome to our 
new, returning 

and transferring  
Rotarians!

February 2012

New Port Richey
Barron, Robert Jr 

Gulf Beaches
Chlapowski, Randolph 

Indian Rocks 
Beach

Strella, Michael A

Largo
McKee, Cheri

New Port Richey
McClain, Tim 

Schurdell, Stephen 

Palm Harbor
Hartigan, Kathleen 

Pinellas Park
Globke, David 

Nanda, Satya Pal 

Port Richey
Johnston, Tim

Rotary E-Club of 
Southeast USA & 

Caribbean
Cornelius, Ray
Ward, Don G 

St. Petersburg 
Midtown

Green, Precious 
Brock, John C. 

Sugarmill Woods-
Citrus County

Bressan-Stacey, Janis Marie 
McCoy, Mary Ellen 

Perkins, Margaret Elaine 
Schmidt, David Leon 

Trinity
Fredritz, Timothy T 

Selk, Wayne R 

Wesley Chapel
McDonald, Jannah

Thomas, Jim



Rotary Club of Inverness 
P.O. Box 1317, Inverness, FL 34451-1317 

Service Above Self 

     

ANNUAL ROTARY GOLF TOURNAMENT
WHEN:  Saturday, April 7, 2012 -- 8:30 AM shotgun start

WHERE: Inverness Golf & Country Club
   3150 S. Country Club Drive, Inverness, FL 

COST: $50 per player -- includes golf, cart & lunch

FORMAT: Stableford Point System 
   1 Point Bogie      2 Points Par
   3 Points Birdie          5 Points Eagle

 FLIGHTS: 3  Men’s Flights &  1 Ladies Flight 

** Closest to the Pin  **  Longest Drives  ** Prizes Awarded in Each Flight  **

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------
All proceeds benefit Rotary Club scholarships and other charitable contributions 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

Entry Form 
Individual Play Format:  Choose your own foursome or we will pair you with other players
         
Player 1  __________________________________ Hdcp.  ________

Player 2  __________________________________ Hdcp.  ________

Player 3  __________________________________ Hdcp.  ________

Player 4  __________________________________ Hdcp.  ________

        
Make check payable & send to:  

Rotary Club of Inverness Charitable Foundation, Inc. 
Po Box 1317, Inverness FL 34451-1317 

Fax this entry form to Sonny Hunt at 352-726-2820 

For more information call Sonny Hunt at 212-0232 or 726-6496 
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All proceeds benefit Rotary Club Scholarships and other charitable organizations

For more information call Sonny Hunt at 352-212-0232 or 352-726-6496



Rotary Club of Inverness 
P.O. Box 1317, Inverness, FL 34451-1317 

Service Above Self 

     

ANNUAL ROTARY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
SPONSORSHIP RESERVATION 

Thank you for becoming a sponsor for the 
Rotary Club of Inverness Golf Tournament – 2012. 

Your help will enable our charitable foundation to continue 
awarding college scholarships to deserving Citrus County students. 

GOLD SPONSOR  $100 
 Sign on golf course, day of tournament 
 Recognition at luncheon 
 Major Supporter of the Rotary Club of Inverness 

SILVER SPONSOR  $50 
 Sign on Golf course, day of tournament 
 Recognition at luncheon 

Sponsor name ______________________________________________________

Address ___________________________________________________________

City ______________________________   State __________   ZIP ____________

Phone ______________________    Email ________________________________

Sponsorship approved by  ____________________________________________
   Please print name of authorized person 

Do you want us to bill you?  ______ Yes       _______ No  

Make check payable and send to: 
Rotary Club of Inverness Charitable Foundation, Inc. 
Po Box 1317, Inverness FL 34451-1317 

Rotarian Representative: _______________________________________________________

Tournament Day April 7, 2012 
8:30 AM shotgun start at Inverness Golf & Country Club 
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